
Dear Parents, 
 
The students are doing a great job bringing in sponsors to support their upcoming 
efforts in the Freedom Fun Run!!!  Last week, we crowned two kings and two queens, 
had two silly string parties and two fabulous bubble parties, and we gave out lots and 
lots of prizes.  So far, we have received almost $11,000 in pledges.  We hope to have       
$25,000 by run time in order to meet our goal to give $19,000 to Highlands for 
advanced technology.  
  
We will continue to collect pledges this coming week and will keep giving out cool 
prizes.  Monday we are going to have a special raffle.  All students who bring in new 
pledges will be entered to win one of 3 angry bird watches.  The 3 winners will be 
announced on Tuesday morning.   
   
To make it easier for parents and sponsors alike, we will have the ability to electronically 
invoice sponsors after the run that would like to pay by PayPal or credit card.  There is a 
small fee involved.  You will have details provided following the Run.   
 
RUN DAY -The Freedom Run will be this Thursday, Nov. 14, weather permitting.  All 
students will participate in this event and will walk or run as they can.  Each student’s 
goal is to do 30 laps, or about 2 miles.  36 laps will be the maximum.   
 
Please dress your child according to their grade colors below, which should be the same 
as their last year’s field day shirt.  The grades will run/walk according to the following 
schedule: 
 
Grade Time Shirt Color                          
2nd  8:30 am - 9:30 am       Green 
4th 9:30 am -10:30 am      Yellow 
Pre-K (AM Class) 9:30 am -10:30 am      White 
3rd  10:30 am -11:30 am     Orange 
5th  11:30 am -12:30 pm     Blue 
1st  12:30 pm -1:30 pm       Purple 
Pre-K (PM Class) 1:30 pm - 2:30 pm       White 
Kindergarten   1:30 pm - 2:30 pm       Red 
 
   
We encourage parents and their guests to come out on Thursday to support their 
children and join in on the fun.. There is no need to check in at the front office, simply 
proceed to the field.  Feel free to bring posters or signs with your child's name or 
anything else you like to encourage them.   
 
Thank you so much your support and participation.  If you have questions about the 
Freedom Run, we will have a table at the Veteran's Day program on Monday, come see 
us, or you may contact Corrine Ross at ccasadonte@yahoo.com, 713-366-1221 or Casey 
Phillips at vettechmommy@gmail.com. 
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